
S.  Lake  Tahoe  McDonald’s
starting from scratch
It won’t exactly be supersized, but the new McDonald’s at the
Y in South Lake Tahoe will be modern.

It’s not just a remodel, it’s a whole new building. The 40-
year-old structure is being taken down and by September the
new restaurant should be open.

From the outside the facade is intended to have a more Tahoe
feel. An additional drive-through lane is designed to reduce
the  back  up  in  the  parking  area.  Emissions  from  idling
vehicles is one reason the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency no
longer allows new drive throughs. The two lanes will cut down
on that idle time. To accommodate the two lanes the kids’ play
area will be a things of the past.

Bob Humason, who owns both McDonald’s franchises in town, is
allowing most of the Y employees to work at the restaurant on
the edge of Linear Park for the summer.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/05/s-lake-tahoe-mcdonalds-starting-scratch/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/05/s-lake-tahoe-mcdonalds-starting-scratch/

